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31st January 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Thank you for taking the time to complete our Parent Survey recently.  
 
A summary of the results can be seen below.  We are very pleased with the results from parents, which 
indicates your confidence in the quality of education we are able to provide at Haileybury Turnford for 
your child(ren). 
 

Parent/Carer Survey January 2025 (120 responses) 

 
Thank you for the feedback to Questions 14 and 15. Inevitably, there was a wide range of comments in 
response to each question, and we have tried to look for common themes. 
 
What aspects of provision at HT are specific strengths? 
 

• The high quality of teaching, expertise and care from our staff 
• The regular, quick and supportive communication, to both individual issues, and on providing 

general information and updates on a regular basis 
• The inclusive, and friendly nature of the school 
• The care shown by staff towards students to support them at school 

  
% Strongly 

Agree/Agree 

1 My child is happy at HT 94% 

2 My child feels safe at HT 97% 

3 HT makes sure its students are well behaved 89% 

4 My child has been bullied and HT dealt with the bullying quickly and 
efficiently 
 
62% of responses stated that their child had not been bullied (74 
responses) 

80%  
(from 46 
responses) 

5 HT makes me aware of what my child will learn during the year 82% 

6 When I have raised concerns with HT they have been dealt with 
properly 

92% 

7 My child has SEN and HT gives them the support they need to succeed 79%  
(from 23 
responses) 

8 HT has high expectations for my child 95% 

9 My child does well at HT 95% 

10 HT lets me know how my child is doing 89% 

11 There is a good range of subjects available to my child at HT 97% 

12 My child can take part in clubs and activities at HT 97% 

13 HT supports my child’s wider personal development 86% 

14 What aspects of provision at HT are specific strengths?  Comments below 

15 What aspects of provision at HT could be improved further? Comments below 

16 I would recommend HT to another parent 92% (yes) 
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What aspects of provision at HT could be improved further? 
 

• The quality of the school buildings 
• The frequency, and types of homework to support learning from school 
• Levels of communication, and the frequency of updates about the curriculum and the progress of 

your child(ren) 
• Continue to develop approaches to manage the behaviour of students, to ensure specific students 

can be more self-disciplined and respectful to others 
 

You said … We did 
 
We will continue to develop our approaches to teaching and learning, and pastoral care, to ensure this 
provision is as effective as possible for all students. This is supported by regular professional 
development for our staff, and work with our students to help them to be as self-disciplined, respectful 
and kind to others at all times. 
 
Our curriculum can be viewed on the school website, and we update this periodically, to reflect the 
changes we make to our curriculum over time.  A good starting point, is this webpage: 
https://haileyburyturnford.com/cu/ which provides an overview for by year group and subject.  There is 
also further information about the Key Stage 3 Expected Standards here: 
https://haileyburyturnford.com/expected-standards-ks3/ and the slides from the recent Parent Forum 
about our Progress Updates and Reading strategy can also be viewed here: 
https://haileyburyturnford.com/app/uploads/2025/01/Parent-Forum-slides-January-2025.pdf 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact the relevant member of your child’s Pastoral team, should you have 
specific queries, or you require further support with accessing Class Charts, 
https://www.classcharts.com/parent/login which is the place to view information about your child.  
Subject staff can also provide further support with signposting additional materials to support learning 
too; please do not hesitate to contact the relevant member of staff if required. Homework is an area we 
are continuing to focus on, ensuring the homework activities set fully support student progress. In 
addition, do look at your child’s exercise books with them, which will show their learning in further 
detail, and also show where they have completed feedback to help their further acquisition of 
knowledge, skills and understanding. 
 
We will provide further updates about the Department for Education’s School Rebuilding Programme in 
the weeks and months ahead. The Department for Education is about to go through the process of 
appointing the contractor, and planning permission will follow that process during the next few months 
of this calendar year. We will be able to share detailed plans once planning permission is been applied 
for. We are fortunate that all existing buildings will be replaced, other than K Building which opened in 
autumn 2021. 
 
Thank you again for your feedback which is really valuable to us. Please do not hesitate to contact the 
relevant member of staff with specific queries at any time; equally, should you wish to contact me 
directly, I can be contacted at newmanr@haileyburyturnford.com. 
 
Your faithfully 

 
 
 
 

Robin Newman 
Principal 

mailto:enquiries@haileyburyturnford.com
https://haileyburyturnford.com/cu/
https://haileyburyturnford.com/expected-standards-ks3/
https://haileyburyturnford.com/app/uploads/2025/01/Parent-Forum-slides-January-2025.pdf
https://www.classcharts.com/parent/login
mailto:newmanr@haileyburyturnford.com

